
 
               

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

Please be advised that Green Infrastructure Partners Inc. (GIPI) will be commencing road works 
on the 6th Line & 8th Line.  
 
The scope of work for includes: Base Stabilization work, Culvert replacement, Pulverizing, Grading 
& Paving 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GIPI is expected to commence construction on the week of August 11th, 2025, it is anticipated 
that the project will be completed the week of September 13th, 2025. Although every effort will 
be made to limit the amount of disturbance to residents, inconveniences such as impeded traffic flow 
and access to driveways are to be expected. We request that when driving or walking through and 
around the construction area, please proceed with caution and obey the construction traffic signs 
and personnel. For the 8th Line to be completed temporary full road closures will be in place 
during construction between the hours of 7am to 6pm. During closure hours traffic will be 
detoured to adjacent local roads i.e. County Road 56 & the 9th Line. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation. Should you have any questions or concerns related 
to this project, please contact either of the following representatives: 
 
Township of Essa      Planmac Engineering Inc. 
John Kolb       Brad Kalus, LEL, C.E.T. 
Manager of Public Works     Consultant Project Manager           
jkolb@essatownship.on.ca                bkalus@planmac.com 
705-424-9917 ext. 112     647-523-9227 (Cell) 

Telephone: (705) 424-9770 
Fax: (705) 424-2367 

www.essatownship.on.ca 
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